
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 TO: Cape Elizabeth Planning Board 
 FROM: Conservation Committee 
 DATE: November 8, 2016 
 SUBJECT: Portland Water District Spurwink Pump Station RP permit 
 
The Conservation Committee reviewed the Portland Water District plan at the 
November 8, 2016 meeting.  
 
By a vote of 6-0, the Conservation Committee voted to recommend approval of the 
Resource Protection Permit with the condition that an inspection be conducted 
following installation of the pipe to confirm the area has been restored to original grade 
and revegetated. 


